
  

7 December 2007

  
To:    ALL Islamic Societies
      ALL State Councils
   ALL Islamic Schools

   
Dear Brothers/ Sisters,

Assalamu Alaikum warahmatullahi wabarakatuh

Re: Nominations for Muslimah Course
  

I am pleased to inform you that the Regional Islamic Da'wah Council of Southeast 
Asia and the Pacific (RISEAP) together with the International Islamic University 
Malaysia has offered us one place in the Muslimah course, which they are offering 
between the 4th February 2008 to the 8th April 2008.

IIUM has been gracious enough to offer this position with all expenses paid 
(including air ticket, food, accommodation and a possible monthly allowance).

There are no set rules on the age or qualification.  Those who wish to gather more
knowledge on the basic Islamic norms are encouraged to nominate. The full details of 
the package including the requirement for a report on return will be discussed at the 
interview or in correspondence with the short listed applicants.

All nominations are to be sent to President, AFIC, PO Box 7185 SSBH, Alexandria 
NSW 2015 and to reach the AFIC office no later than 17th December 2007. Included 
with the application please provide full details of your professional qualification (if 
any), your membership of any Islamic organisation, community work and similar. 
Please also provide at least 3 referees with their contact details. 

It is expected that a short list will be done soon after closing and interviews, if 
necessary by the end of December to ensure that appropriate notification and 
arrangements could be finalised.

Yours Faithfully,

Ikebal Adam Patel
AFIC President
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